
November News 2017 – Woodview Classroom  
Upcoming Dates: November  
  1 Parent SNAP Group 12 – 1 

  3 Random Acts of Kindness Day 
 10 Remembrance Day Assembly 
 15 Progress Reports come home 
 15 – 17 Book Fair 
 16, 17 Parent/Teacher Interviews 
 17 P.A. Day (Grand-Erie) 
 24 P.A. Day (Woodview) 

 29 Parent SNAP Group 12-1 
 30 Colour House – Wear White! 

Agendas 
We have purchased new planners and notebooks in order to help with communication.  These will be kept within a red 
folder so that they are easy to spot in the backpack.  This also allows important papers to securely arrive home.  If you 
have upcoming appointments and know that your child will be away please let us know in advance if possible.  If you 
have questions or concerns this is an easy way to communicate daily.  

Remind 101  

This is the classroom tool we are using to send quick text/email reminders and 
notes between home and school.   
To subscribe to the Classroom Remind101 app :  
email woodviewj@mail.remind.com OR  
on your smartphone text: @woodviewj to 204-809-1194 

Random Acts of Kindness Day- Nov. 3 
Captain Kindness visited our school on October 27 to kick off our upcoming Random Acts of Kindness Day.  He 
encouraged our students to be kind to one another and be a kindness superhero! We talked about ways to 
show kindness to others and role-played some ways to demonstrate kindness. For some more ideas on 
spreading kindness, check out www.KindnessAdventure.com . 

Progress Reports and Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Progress Reports will be arriving home on November 15th.  I look forward to discussing the academic strategies 
we are implementing in this treatment classroom in order to meet the needs and abilities of your child.  
Notices have been sent home regarding your availability for times for meetings.  If you haven’t already 
returned that form, a time will be scheduled for you.  You will be given a half hour time slot to discuss any 
concerns and future academic strategies, as well as transition planning for your child. 

P.A. Days 
You may have noticed that Woodview has two P.A. days this month.  The first P.A. day is a Grand-Erie 
scheduled day to afford time for parent/teacher interviews.  The second is a Woodview scheduled day in order 
for staff to attend workshops.  Please take note that both are on a Friday. 

Inclement Weather/Bussing 
With fall in full swing, it is essential that students dress appropriately for the weather.  
When the weather is questionable, please check on the transportation website to find the 
status of your bus route.  http://www.stsbhn.ca/  
Our school is in Zone 4.  If busses are cancelled in Zone 4 then the school is closed.   

James Hillier School Website 
For information about school events, please refer to the James Hillier School Website: 
http://www.granderie.ca/schools/jameshillier 
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